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Dear Gaesdonckers,  
dear parents, 

we are no different from you - at the moment we are following all the popular media every minute, trying 
to get a reliable picture of what school life might look like over the course of the next few weeks. As 
soon as we have viable information, we will immediately inform you live via the Corona blog on our 
website and of course with further parents letters. 

What we can already say: 

Emergency care on Thursday and Friday 

In any case, we offer emergency care for the pupils in Years 5 and 6 on the two days when there are no 
classes on Thursday 07.01.2021 and Friday 08.01.2021. This also extends to the afternoons for our day-
boarding pupils. For reasons of planning security, it is imperative that you informally register a required 
care with us by 6.00 p.m. tomorrow by sending an e-mail to poststelle@gaesdonck.de. You will receive 
a confirmation from us in the course of tomorrow evening.  

Please note that the buses do not run on these two days. 

Arrival at boarding school 

Regardless of the development of face-to-face teaching, we will again offer a sheltered home here on 
campus from Sunday evening to all boarding students who wish to do so. We are currently clarifying the 
exact modalities of arrival and possible day structures depending on the classes offered. You will receive 
further information on this in the next few days. As things stand at present, arrival will be possible on 
Sunday, 10.01.2020.  

For planning purposes, we also ask you here for feedback by Friday evening 6.00 p.m. directly by e-mail 
to the head of our boarding hoeses at gysbers@gaesdonck.de.  

For the moment, we remain with kind regards from Gaesdonck campus 

 
Dr Markus Oberdörster  Doris Mann  Michael Gysbers 
Director   Headmistress  Head of Boarding Houses 

Gaesdonck parents letter 

mailto:poststelle@gaesdonck.de
mailto:gysbers@gaesdonck.de

